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5 Beds | 4 Baths | 2746 Sqft 
817,000 

Gorgeous TURN-KEY 2-Story HOME offering 5 Bedrooms, 4 Bathrooms, 2-
Car Garage, Wood tile flooring throughout the main living space on the 1st 
floor, and ALL NEW CARPETS upstairs and the 1st-floor bedroom. Every 
part of this home has been UPDATED from your standard builder-grade 
construction and no expense was spared with the design of this home. This 
backyard cannot be duplicated with its premium conservation lot (No rear 
neighbors) that offers the peace that you have been looking for with its private 
PVC fencing from your neighbors on both sides that has been grandfathered in 
by the community HOA. Enjoy Florida outdoor living by stepping outside into 
your oversized screened patio with its covered lanai and heated saltwater pool 
and then into your outdoor multi-hole putting green just outside the screened 
patio. The inside of this home will impress you as much as the outside does 
with its open kitchen and its 42-inch off-white cabinets, under cabinet lighting, 
dual ovens, gorgeous tile backsplash, quartz countertops, stainless steel 
appliances walk-in pantry and center island/breakfast bar with pendant lights. 
Tons of refreshing natural light flows through the main living areas with its 
large windows and sliding doors that come in from your screened patio. 
Neutral tones, recessed lighting, and costume wall design will make you never 
want to leave this main living space. All the bathrooms have received the same 
attention to detail and have been redone with its oversized tiles, upgraded 
quartz countertops, sinks and lighting fixtures. Berber carpet has just been 
installed up the stairs and all the bedrooms, including the 1st floor bedroom. 
The primary suite is generously sized with crown molding tray ceilings, 
recessed lighting, large windows with custom plantation shutters overlooking 
the conservation lot, and the en-suite features a updated tile including the floor 
to ceiling tile shower with its frameless glass door, split vanities with quartz 
countertop and a separate free standing soaker tub add to the primary en-suite 
spa like feel. Three other bedrooms including what can be considered a second 
primary suite with its own en-suite can be used in any number of ways. The 
dedicated laundry room on the 2nd floor will help prevent the need to carry 
laundry up and down and stairs again. Other features you don’t want to miss 
out on this home are its cordless Bali shades in the rear of the home and its 
plantation shutters by Norman on all other windows. A whole home water 
softener system (2022) has been installed providing only the best to its 
residents and guests. Orchard hills offers resort clubhouse, fitness center, 
playground, park and amazing community pool. With its activity social 
committee, you can expect monthly events with everything from its food truck 
nights to foam party and seasonal holiday events. With some of Orange 
County’s top rated public schools, several private schools and its easy access to 
Horizon West Park Trails, West Orange Country Club, several local parks, 
lakes, restaurants, shops and a short commute to any major Central Florida 
highway! This beautiful home is ideally located and ready for the perfect 
family to call it home. Seller is offering a $5,000 credit to the buyer for full 
price offer's and ask about the home furnishing that are available for purchase 
outside of the home purchase.


